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Thursday 07th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome to Year 2, we are happy and excited to welcome you back after the summer holidays.   We have 

two classes in Year 2, Badgers with Miss Ghunney and Foxes with Mrs Giles. 
 

The Curriculum  
 
Each term we have a topic or theme that we focus our learning around. 
This term our topic is  Home Sweet Home. 

year we will have visitors in and visits out of school that enhance and broaden 
and interests. We will also have opportunities for parents to attend assemblies, workshops, events, and 

  Please see the curriculum overview document below.   
 
Reading books 
 
In Year 2 we have a big focus on reading, your child will have a daily phonics lesson and reading for 
pleasure lesson as well as reading with adults 1:1. In Year 2 we expect your child to read at least 3 times 
a week for a minimum of ten minutes. Your children will be getting two different types of reading books. 

even make up different stories using the pictures. Book change days are Monday and Thursdays. Reading 
at home with your child is extremely important and you should aim to listen to your child read 4 times 

and record this in their reading record.   
 

PE  
 

Year 2 PE will have PE on Tuesday and Wednesday.   
On these days, your child should come to school in the correct PE kit. PE can take place both inside and 

outside, so make sure they are dressed appropriately.  Children should have long hair tied up and no 

earrings on PE days.   
 

Homework  
 

We will have a half termly Homework Pick n Mix. This will be sent out every half term.   
 

General  
 
Please ensure that your child has their named book bag and named water bottle (water only) in school 

named.   
letters are often sent this way. The children are provided with a healthy fruit or vegetable snack each 
morning, these are provided by the Government. 

http://www.emat.uk/


 
Together, we learn and grow 

 
 

Executive Headteacher; Ruth Ryan Head of School: Ellen Williams 
Billingwell Place, Springfield, Milton Keynes, MK6 3NP 

Telephone: 01908 665418    
 

East Midlands Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales No. 08149829 

 

 

If you have any questions, please talk to either Miss Ghunney and Mrs Giles or contact the school office.   
We are looking forward to a fantastic year! 
 
Year 2 Team 

 

http://www.emat.uk/
https://shepherdswell.emat.uk/contact-us

